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1. Once Again! NOW is the Time To Register! 

Conference on New Research in Orgonomy, 

1-2 August, Summer 2009, OBRL Greensprings Center 

The 2009 Conference on New Research in Orgonomy will be held on the 
weekend of August 1-2, 2009, at the OBRL Greensprings Center near 
Ashland, Oregon. Details for registration and attendance, and a Call for 
Papers, are now posted at the Conference Webpage:  
http://www.orgonomyconference.org 
 
In the last several weeks, we have new speakers added to the Conference, 
which is shaping up to be a fantastic event. Titles range from cross-cultural 
and sexuality issues, into emotion-release therapy and life-energy, to 
experiments on orgone physics and cloudbusting.    Check It Out! 
 

 

2.  New YouTube Videos Available for Your Viewing 

When you have time, take a look at our two new YouTube videos: 
 
* Wilhelm Reich and the Orgone Energy: A Brief Introduction 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sPV-JExUPns 
 
* John Ott: Exploring the Spectrum 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=bw6hcTGND3c 
 
 
 
3.  Our 2008 Construction Projects Provide for 2009 Events 
Last summer and fall construction was underway for a new addition to the 
OBRL lab-seminar building.  Notably, we now have a new Seminar Room 
which can seat about 35 persons, and is equipped with white-board, 
projectors and other equipment as needed for professional presentations.  
This is in addition to the outdoor Summer Amphitheatre, with stage and 
chairs for seating twice as many, out under the beautiful Greensprings 
forest.  Be There or Be Square!  



 
The OBRL Laboratory and Seminar Building 

More photos from prior Conferences posted at the bottom of: 
http://www.orgonomyconference.org 

 
 

 
The Tree-Lined Outdoor “Lecture Hall”, from a 2005 event. 

Don’t be surprised if the wild deer and chipmunks take a seat beside you! 
http://www.orgonomyconference.org 



4.   New Article Posted to OBRL Website 

In case you missed it from the last Newsletter 
 

The Blue-Glowing Astronauts: 
Solar Glare?  Lunar Dust?  Water Vapor? Camera 
Smudges?  Or the RF/Electrically-Excited Human Orgone 
(Life) Energy Field?   by James DeMeo, PhD 

http://www.orgonelab.org/astronautblues.htm 
 

 
 

 
 

5.  OBRL-Quarterly Newsletter Archive 
The OBRL website now has a list of all back-numbered issues of the 
OBRL-Quarterly Newsletter.  They are available as PDF downloads, from 
here:     http://www.orgonelab.org/OBRLNewsletter.htm 
 

 

 



 

6.  Experimental Notes:   Update 

 
This OBRL Newsletter, for May 2009 will be rather short on discussion of 
on-going experimental and other work at OBRL.  Basically, we are 
continuing with the following major projects, but have little new to add to 
what has already been given previously. 
 
* Orgone Accumulator Thermal Anomaly.  
* Orgone Accumulator GM and Scintillation Effects 
* Spectrophotometry 

* Stationary GPS Ether-Drift Experiment.  
 
Please review the last several OBRL Newsletters for more details on these 
projects, from here: 
http://www.orgonelab.org/OBRLNewsletter.htm 
 

We can add the following new points, however.  The new addition to the 
main OBRL building has allowed us to expand into new experimental 
territory.  Most recently, our new spectrophotometer acquired several 
accessories, allowing it to be used for fluoroscopical spectroscopy.  This 
added capacity will allow experimental reproduction of one of Reich’s very 
early experiments, as noted here: 
http://www.orgonelab.org/fluoro.htm 
 
OBRL Newsletters later this year should provide some added detail.  
However, those who are interested in these experiments should plan to 
attend the Conference on New Research in Orgonomy in early August, as 
described in Point #1 above, as most of these apparatus, and more, will be 
demonstrated or on-display. 
http://www.orgonomyconference.org 

 
 

 

 

 



7. Once More, About the OBRL On-Line Bookstore. 

Natural Energy Works, the mail-order and on-line bookstore for OBRL, 
has a selection of books on innovative scientific discoveries & heresies, 
avoiding the usual mystical mumbo-jumbo, all by solid research scientist, 
including works by Wilhelm Reich, Harold Burr, Giorgio Piccardi, James 
DeMeo ... a "Who's Who" list of the "banished and nearly forgotten 
scientists" of the 20th Century, whose work will hopefully guide the 21st. 
Also there is a great selection of electromagnetic field meters, the new 
Experimental Life Energy Meter, and much more. Come browse at your 
leisure and get those items you always wanted. 
http://www.naturalenergyworks.net 
 

 

8. Please Consider Making a Donation, or Bequest in your Will 

All the projects and research, the construction and equipment purchases 
described in our Newsletters and on our website, were made possible only 
by generous donations from people like yourself.  Please consider to make 
a donation to our research and activities.  More information is here:    
http://www.orgonelab.org/funding.htm 
http://www.orgonelab.org/donate 

 

OBRL Funding Request 

Orgone Biophysical Research Lab 

Special Announcement 

Funding OBRL's Fourth Decade of Work 

http://www.orgonelab.org/donate 
Your Support is Needed Now 

DONATE ONLINE 

http://www.orgonelab.org/donate 
 

Donating online is easy and secure and also keeps our administrative 
costs down. To contribute right now, visit 
OBRL is a 501(c)(3) status organization, and your donation to OBRL is 
tax-deductible. 
 
Please also consider to remember OBRL in your bequests. 



9.  Switch to OBRL-Quarterly or OBRL-News (if you have not)  

Help us keep you informed.   Go here and add your email address: 
http://www.orgonelab.org/OBRLNewsletter.htm 

 

Due to the high costs of printing and mailing, Internet and  

email are today our primary communications methods. 

 
The same information presented on OBRL-Quarterly is also reproduced on 
the more-frequent OBRL-News, which additionally contains a lot of more 
controversial materials.  OBRL-News items are also posted to the OBRL-
News Blog, which you can visit at your leisure, here: 
http://obrl.blogspot.com/ 
 
Thanks very much for your attention and support. 

 

James DeMeo, Ph.D. 
Director of OBRL 
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